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May 27, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 
 Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File No.:  EB-2017-0261 Scugog 
 Island Pipeline Project (“Project) – Leave to Construct (“Application”)                
  
On May 31, 2018 the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued its Decision and Order 
which granted Enbridge Gas leave to construct the Project. In the Application for the 
Project, Enbridge Gas indicated that the Township of Scugog (the “Township”) and the 
Mississaugas of Scugog Island First Nation (“MSIFN”) intended to provide a voluntary 
financial contribution to the Project in the form of an Incremental Tax Equivalent (“ITE”). 
Enbridge Gas has recently been informed by the Township that the Township will no 
longer be providing a voluntary financial contribution to the Project in the form of an ITE. 
The MSIFN has also been informed that it will not be required to continue with its 
voluntary financial contribution to the Project. 
 
Enbridge Gas has re-run the feasibility analysis for the Project to include the funding 
provided by the Access to Natural Gas Act and excluding the ITE contribution from the 
Township and MSIFN and can confirm the profitability index for the Project remains 
above 1.0.       
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager 
416-495-5676 


